
Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for attending our recent faith formation class, 

"[Class Title]." Your participation is vital to our community, and we genuinely appreciate your 

involvement. 

To help us improve future classes, we would love your feedback. Please take a few moments to 

answer the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the class? 

• What could be improved for future sessions? 

• Were the materials and resources helpful? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we strive to create meaningful experiences for everyone. 

Please reply to this email or fill out the feedback form attached. 

Thank you for your time and contributions to our community! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


